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Good afternoon, Mr. Chairman, and members of the Budget Section. I'm Colonel Jim
Prochniak, Superintendent of the NDHP. | will be giving a brief update regarding the
CVISN implementation study. Many of my comments are the same as my June 7 e
report as no further developments have occurred.

v SB 2011 appropriated $100,000 to develop a report on the possibility of CVISN
deployment.

v" McFarland Management in association with Iteris has submitted their findings as
required by an RFP in the document titled North Dakota CVISN Deployment
Planning.

v Feasibility/desirability of electronic permitting was considered.

The North Dakota Core CVISN planning process has been a success. This process
has yielded the following important accomplishments:

1. An approach to obtain a CVIEW product was determined.

2. An approach to conduct E-Screening has been determined.

3. Input from ND motor carriers was obtained indicating a strong support for the
state to deploy systems to meet Core CVISN compliance.

4. North Dakota’s Core CVISN Program Plan and Top-Level Design document was
re-written in the new FMCSA format, and provides a roadmap for how North
Dakota plans to meet Core CVISN compliance. This document has been
submitted to FMCSA for approval.

SB 2011 allocated $100,000 for the CVISN study. Of the $100,000, $80,595 was used
to prepare CVISN Deployment Plan and Top Level Design, $6,092 was used for
advertising, and $11,755 to pay for CVISN grant application planning, leaving a balance
of $1,158.



